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What's Happening? More Events...

TODAY

12:00 Alfred In Florence -
Information Meeting

3:00 Institute for Cultural
Unity opening
reception

6:00 1/25/13 M/W
Basketball AWAY @
Nazareth - 6 & 8pm

7:00 Gaze/Gage Open
Reception

9:00 Str8-Eight Tournament

TOMORROW

8:30 MLK Day of Service
1:00 1/26/13 Swim HOME

vs. Ithaca - 1pm
2:00 1/26/13 M/W

Basketball HOME vs.
Utica - 2 & 4pm

10:00 SAB Comedy Night

· 1/26/13 Track AWAY at
Ithaca

SUNDAY

Partial Cable TV Outage

After Sunday's wind-storm, a large number of our campus cable channels are unavailable. We are
actively working on the problem. But, it may be a number of days before we can fully restore all the
channels.

We apologize for the outage and appreciate your patience as we get this problem fixed.
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Gary Roberts
Director of Information Technology Services

Submitted by: Gary Roberts
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USPS Postage Rate Increases Effective Jan. 27, 2013

On Sunday, Jan. 27, 2013 the postage rates will increase. Attached you will find a new price
breakdown.

For the new pricing on bulk mailings please contact Mary Schaumberg x2955.

Thank you. 

Attachment: Postage Increases

Submitted by: Susan Peck
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First-Time Ever: Be The First to Play Str8-Eight

Tonight (Friday) will become legendary! just like when baseball was first played in Cooperstown, a
bunch of pioneers will play the first official tournament of Str8-Eight - a new card game invented by
Alfred's Peter McClain. It only takes minutes to learn and each round is about a 1/2 hour. Prizes for
those who win three rounds and become the first-ever Str8-Eight Champion!

Friday night in the Knight Club (9pm-?) 

Link: Link to card game website 

Submitted by: Dan Napolitano
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Alfred in Florence - Infomation Meeting

Date: FRIDAY, JAN. 25
Time: NOON
Location: PHOTO CLASSROOM, HARDER HALL ROOM 269

June 3 to July 4, 2013
Alfred University, in affiliation with Santa Reparata International School of Art, is offering DRAWING
AND PAINTING IN FLORENCE, a four-week studio course in the heart of Florence, Italy. Kevin Wixted,
Professor of Painting in the School of Art & Design, will lead the group and teach this course for both
beginning and advanced students.

Students will discover the city through field trips and assignments that explore the art, architecture,
landscape, and culture of Florence and its surrounding areas.

Painting and drawing on location and in the studio, students will create work based on their travels,
observations and experiences. A range of techniques and conceptual approaches are addressed as
students explore and interpret the rich cultural environment of Tuscany.

This 4-credit course is open to all Alfred University and NYSCC School of Art and Design students.
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Estimated cost of $4,89 and includes Housing, Tuition, Studio Fees, Siena Field Trip, Museum Card,
Cultural Program, and Welcome Dinner. Airfare and Meals are not included in this estimated cost.

For more info contact Professor Kevin Wixted at wixtedk@alfred.edu

APPLICATION DEADLINE IS THURSDAY, JAN. 31, 2013

Link: http://i 

Submitted by: Shelly Grant
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'Dear Governor Cuomo' - Film Screening

Presented by the Art History Club

Date: Monday, Jan. 28
Time: 6 P.M.
Location: Nevins Theater
Cost to Attend: Free

Come join the Art History Club for the screening of the concert film "Dear Governor Cuomo" followed
with a talk by activist/artist and Alfred alum Jamie Carestio about the current political issues
surrounding fracking in New York and ways students can become involved and make a difference. 

Submitted by: Shelly Grant
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AU Symphonic Band

Join the Alfred University Symphonic Band! If you have played a woodwind, brass, or percussion
instrument at the high school level, you are invited to join. Be part of an incredible ensemble!

This semester, the Symphonic Band will be performing:

Gavorkna Fanfare, by Jack Stamp
Contre qui, rose, by Morten Lauridsen/Reynolds
Second Suite in F for Military Band, By Gustav Holst
Mars, by Holst
Jupiter, by Holst
Hut of Baba-Yaga/Great Gate of Kiev, By Mussorsky

Our first rehearsal will be Tuesday (first day of classes), Jan. 22, 5:30-7 p.m. in Miller 302. There are
no auditions for the Symphonic Band.

We have instruments and lockers available on a "first come, first served" basis.

Symphonic Band meets 5:30-7 p.m. on Tuesdays and Thursdays in room 302 of the Miller Performing
Arts Center.

Contact Dr. Chris Foster, foster@alfred.edu, (607) 871.2571 for questions and details. 

Submitted by: Christopher Foster
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You Can Win Big at the Internship & Summer Job Fair!

The Internship & Summer Job Fair will be taking place on Friday, Feb. 15 from noon-2 p.m. in the
Powell Campus Center, Knight Club. Not only can you score a great internship or summer job by
attending this event but if you bring the postcard that you received in the mail, you can also enter to
win some great raffle items!

To see a growing list of employers currently registered to attend, please visit the CDC website at
www.alfred.edu/cdc/events. 

Submitted by: Jill Crandall
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Orthopedic Clinic @ Wellness Center

Bart Spratt from Westfall Sports Medicince will be coming to Health Services on Wednesday, Jan. 30,
2013 9 a.m. to noon. Please call 607.871.2400 for an appointment; insurance can be billed 

Submitted by: Rene Richardson
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TIAA-CREF Consultant on Campus

You're invited! Jason Sciotti, Individual TIAA-CREF Consultant, will be conducting one-on-one, 45-
minute, individual retirement counseling sessions on Thursday, Feb. 7, and Tuesday, March 5, in the
Human Resources Conference Room in Greene Hall. Let him help you make financial decisions that are
right for you.

To schedule an appointment with Jason, Non-Statutory employees should call TIAA-CREF at
1.877.209.3144 and Statutory employees should call TIAA-CREF at 1.800.732.8353; remain on the line
for assistance.

Submitted by: Kim Wyant
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Play Bass or Piano?

AND read music? Join the AU Jazz Band! We are currently having auditions for bass and piano.
Rehearsals are Mondays 5:30-7 p.m., and Wednesdays 7:15-8:45 p.m. in Miller 302.

Contact Chris Foster, Director of Bands, via email. foster@alfred.edu 

Submitted by: Christopher Foster
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NYC Young Alumni Event at the Brooklyn Bowl

Alfred University Young Alumni please join us for an afternoon of fun as the Center for Student
Involvement shares some exciting AU initiatives, including the award-winning Drawn to Diversity
program and the newly created Institute for Cultural Unity (AU's new multicultural program).

Noon-2 p.m. Saturday, March 9, 2013 at:

61 Wythe Ave.
Brooklyn, NY 11211

$15 per person, $10 for those under 18
Includes one hour shared lane time, shoe rental, and refreshments.

Space is limited to first 100 to register!

RSVP by 2/25/13:
Online: www.alfred.edu/alumni/reg...
Phone: 607-871-2144
Email: alumni@alfred.edu

Submitted by: Deborah Clark
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Time with Michelle Courtney Berry!

The Judson Leadership Center is hosting Michelle Courtney Berry Feb. 5-7. The title of her talk is
"Honoring Superwomen While Deconstructing the Myth of 'The Superwoman.' "

She is very interested in attending classes while she is here and meeting with Staff/Faculty/Students.
Please contact me (folts@alfred.edu) if you would like to schedule time with Michelle. 

Attachment: MCB_-_Biography.docx

Submitted by: Heather Folts
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Freshmen & Sophomores- Be an Overnight Host!

The Admissions Office is looking for reliable freshmen and sophomore students who are willing to host
accepted students through our Overnight Program during the 2013 spring semester.

Overnight hosts are encouraged to share their experiences with prospective students, involve them
with campus activities, and show them why you love Alfred!

You do not need extensive experience with Admissions, just a welcoming attitude and a sincere desire
to represent Alfred University.

Overnights are offered Sunday-Thursday beginning Feb. 3 and will conclude on April 5. We are willing
to work with your schedule and you will be rewarded at the end of the program for hosting!

If you are interested, please fill out the Overnight Host application and send it to Anne at
Campbell@alfred.edu or send it intracampus mail to Alumni Hall- ATTN: Anne Campbell.

Students will be required to interview. 
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Attachment: Overnight_Host_Application_2013.doc

Submitted by: Anne Campbell
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Judson Leadership Center Walk-In Hours

Got a quick question for JLC but don't need a full appointment? Drop in during our Walk-In Hours!
Mondays 9:30 -11:30 a.m., Wednesdays 2-4 p.m., and Thursdays 12:30-2 p.m.

If you need a meeting, call us at 607-871-2971 and we'll set you up! 

Submitted by: Heather Folts

back to top Send Email Reminder

Online Web Request Form and Web Standards

In order to insure that requests for new web pages or changes to existing pages are directed to the
appropriate individuals and handled in a timely manner, please use our online request form. Please
refer to our updated Web Standards, at http://our.alfred.edu/web..., for any questions.

This is the only request format that will be accepted. If you have questions regarding the form or its
use please contact Webmaster, Judy Linza, at x2727 or e-mail webmaster@alfred.edu. 

Link: Online Web Request Form 

Submitted by: Judy Linza
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Sarasota Event at Ringling Museum of Art

Please join President Edmondson and his spouse, Dr. Laura Greyson, for an evening of fun at the
Circus Museum Backyard, located in the John and Mable Ringling Museum of Art, Sarasota, FL, at 6
p.m. on March 2, 2013.

You will enjoy a wine and cheese reception during which you can take a self-guided tour through the
attached Circus Museum. A buffet dinner and comments from President Edmondson will follow the
reception.

The cost is $20 for adults and $10 for anyone under 18.

Please RSVP by 2/22/13:
Email: alumni@alfred.edu
Phone: 607-871-2144
Online: www.alfred.edu/alumni/reg...

Submitted by: Deborah Clark
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Family Program: theatreFiguren - Ferdinand - Puppet Theater

Saturday, Jan. 26 at 10:30 a.m.
Nancy Howe Auditorium
David A. Howe Public Library
155 N. Main St., Wellsville
585-593-3410

Michele Costa presents "The Story of Ferdinand," penned by Munro Leaf in 1935. It is the story of a
little bull who would rather sit and smell the flowers than fight. Considered controversial in the 1930s,
it is a story of "being yourself" with the message of nonviolence.

This library-sponsored program is free and open to the general public. 

Submitted by: Deborah Clark
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